
From: John McEown <

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 5:54 PM 

To: David Jawl <

Cc: Sarah Smith <  Jennifer Fox <

Subject: 1039 - 1043 Meares Street, Victoria 

Hi David, 

As per our discussion, I am sending through a note confirming that Jawl Residential has presented their plans to BC 

Housing as the neighbour of the Meares Street Supportive Housing Construction site. Jawl has illustrated an ongoing 

commitment to listen and work together to address any issues that may come up as the neighbour to the Meares Street

Supportive Housing site.  

Thank you, 

John Brendan McEown, B.A.Sc. (Dist.), M.Urb | Associate Vice President, Development Strategies | he/him/his 

Executive Assistant: Claudia Chang, 

Development & Asset Strategies 

 | www.bchousing.org 

1701 - 4555 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC  V5H 4V8  Canada 

I would like to gratefully acknowledge that I work on the traditional and unceded territory of the xʷməθkʷəyə̓m (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh 

(Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) peoples  

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient above and may contain information that is privileged, 

confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, or are not the named 

recipient, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message.  Thank you 
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